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Within the framework of enhancing trade and investment opportunities 
between Arab and African nations, the Islamic Centre for Development of 
Trade (ICDT) and the BADEA - Arab Bank for Economic Development in 
Africa conducted a study to evaluate the potential for trade between these 
regions amid the current challenging international landscape. This analysis 



                                         

underscores opportunities for mutual growth and pinpoints critical sectors 
for bilateral economic cooperation. 

 
To present the study's recommendations, Ministry of trade and industry of 
the kingdom of Morocco, the ICDT and BADEA hosted a workshop on 
October 29 and 30, 2024, in Casablanca, Morocco.  

 
The restitution workshop aimed to present and validate the key findings of 
the report on expanding trade and investment potential between Arab and 
African countries.  

It facilitated in-depth discussions on the proposed recommendations and 
engaged representatives from both regions to identify collaboration 
opportunities and strategies to overcome existing challenges, enhance 
mutual understanding and strengthen economic ties. 


